SINGING FOR THE
BRAIN ESSEX
CONCERT

BURST INTO SONG
Celebrating Singing for the Brain

Come and join us for our Dementia Awareness Week
2024 Concert celebrating Singing for the Brain.

When : Tuesday 14 May 2024, 1:30pm - 3:15pm
including refreshments.

Where: Chelmsford Cathedral,
New Street,
Chemsford CM11TY

If you are unable to be at the Cathedral, you can join via
You Tube. The link will be sent nearer the time.

Please email joanne.sharpe@alzheimers.org.uk to book
a place.
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Together we are help & hope
for everyone living with dementia
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